MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF PUBLIC COMPANY MOTORWAY OF THE FBIH AND MUNICIPALITIES GORAŽDE AND KONJIC

25.10.2022 22:42



A joint meeting between FGA Director Mr. Željko Obradović with colleagues, director of Public company Motorway of the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina Mr. Elmedin Voloder with colleagues, the mayor of Goražde, Mr. Ernest Imamović with colleagues and representatives of the municipality of Konjic, was held in premises of the Federal Geodetic Administration.

The topic of the meeting is solving the expropriation issues in the municipalities of Konjic and Goražde, and it concerns the highway on corridor Vc and the expressway Sarajevo-Goražde. Namely, the beneficiaries of the expropriation, PC Motorway of the FBIH and municipalities faced the issue of solving expropriation during the projects preparation. These problems were especially emphasized in the municipality of Konjic, more precisely in the cadastral municipality Bijela through whose territory is planned an access road to the highway on the Vc corridor.

At the meeting was also discussed current state of cadastral and land registry documentation, and specific

instructions were given to all project participants regarding the expropriation resolution.	